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PART I :  THE CONFERENCE

THE MOST IMPORTANT
PLACES DURING THE CONFERENCE

You can pick up your accreditation and conference material at 
8:30h right at the entrance of the ‘Ángel Rodríguez’ conferen-
ce room, in the Faculty of Geography and History.

You can transfer your presentation (.ppt or .pdf) to the compu-
ter in the hall during the coffee breaks or during the lunch 
break. One of the conference organisers will help you.

Please remember that your presentation cannot last longer 
than 10 min. Please keep to the time limit as much as possible 
out of respect for your fellow participants and the timetable.

Coffee breaks will be held outside the faculty, in the ‘Café 
Ateler’ for 30 minutes.

The conference does not cover lunch or dinner for participants.

The closing ceremony will be held in the Aula Salinas de las 
Escuelas Mayores of the University of Salamanca (straight 
ahead at the entrance of the rich facade of the university and 
to the right).
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PART I I :  THE EXCURSIONS

THE MOST IMPORTANT
PLACES DURING THE EXCURSIONS

Remember to wear shoes suitable for hiking, as well as water 
for hydration and an umbrella in case it rains.

Lunch on the 9th of November is offered to participants cour-
tesy of the Town Hall of Las Batuecas.

The snack-dinner for the 9th of November is offered to the 
participants courtesy of the Siega Verde Foundation.

Lunch and dinner for the 10th November is not covered by the 
congress.

Admission to the Côa Museum will be free and the price to visit 
Fariseu will be reduced to 5€, all courtesy of the Côa Parque 
Foundation.


